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10-19-2017

To: Betty Young
Transportation Planning Specialist
Rail Safety - UTC

RE: Docket TR-161023

Betty,

The City of Millwood is requesting an extension on the completion date for the Marguerite
crossing project docket TR-161023 from Dec. 31, 2017 to a completion date of April 1, 2018.
This extension request is due to unforeseen delays in the UPRR construction schedule.

The signalization portion of the project has been completed and the surface replacement
portion is in progress and expected to be completed soon. The continuous delay on the part of
the UPRR has caused the city a delay to install the sidewalk, curbs and gutter. We are hopeful
to get our portion completed and close out this project by the end of the year if the weather
permits or first part of the spring of 2018.

The UPRR has informed us that after they are completed with the surface portion it could still
be up to 90 days before we would be invoiced which would put us past the original completion
date of Dec. 31, 2017 to request reimbursement from the grade crossing protective fund.

Thanks for your consideration in this matter.
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Paul Allen
Public Works Director
City of Millwood



